R Page 1 of 2
EAD3 &
Emacrt Corregpoelsinge
Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca

Sent:  Tuesday, October 05, 2004 3:31 PM

To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Subject: Re: Submissions from the communities on the NEB's modifications

Hi Kim,

I just checked your web-site and there is a submission from Mandell Pinder. Have you distributed (or will you
distribute) it to the EA list? | had suggested to Mandell that they didn't have to send it wide as | assumed you
would do that as you did for the EC and DFO submissions.

I've also heard that RWED made a submission.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn

----- Original Message -----

From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

To: joeacorn@theedge.ca

Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2004 11:10 AM ;
Subject: RE: Submissions from the communities on the NEB's modifications

Joe,
I have not seen anything from the communities regarding comments to NEB.
Everything that | receive is posted to the registry and website without much delay.

Kim

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938 (5102 50th Avenue)

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2E1

T. 867.766.7062

F. 867.766.7074

kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca
www.mveirb.nt.ca

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca [mailto:joeacorn@theedge.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2004 10:51 AM

To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Subject: Submissions from the communities on the NEB's modifications

Hi Kim,

Did any of the communities make submissions on the NEB's draft modifications? | haven't received them if you
sent them out.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn
P.O.Box 53
Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1

10/5/2004
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Tel: (867) 766-2455
Fax: (867) 873-9190
E-mail: joeacorn@theedge.ca

10/5/2004



